
 

 

ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 

HOME – SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP 

NEWSLETTER:  MONDAY, 16th JULY 2018 

 

Before school closes for the Summer holidays 

next Tuesday 24th July, the staff would like to thank 

everyone for the wonderful support the school has enjoyed 

throughout the academic year, the appreciative comments on 

pupils’ Annual Reports and for the return of the Annual 

Evaluation Questionnaires 2017-2018. We hope you enjoy 

the ’OPEN AFTERNOON today - including the many displays 

throughout the building.  
 

We wish those leaving Ashurst at the end of term every 

happiness and success in their new schools.  
 

We wish all families a very happy and enjoyable SUMMER 

HOLIDAY and look forward to seeing pupils for the start of 

the new academic year on TUESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 2018; 

and ready for their respective ‘SPONSORED WALKS’ for 

CHARITY.  (INSET DAY/SCHOOL CLOSURE MONDAY 3rd 

SEPTEMBER 2018). 
 

 Y3/4 ‘DOWNSLINK & RIVER ADUR’  

SPONSORED WALK & PICNIC September date tba. 

 

 Y5/6 ‘DOWNSLINK & RIVER ADUR’  

SPONSORED WALK & PICNIC September date tba. 

 

 FS, Y1 & Y2 DOWNSLINK & RIVER ADUR’  

SPONSORED WALK & PICNIC September date tba 
  

 SPONSOR FORMS ATTACHED 
Thank-you, in advance, for your wonderful support! 

 
 

Best wishes, Mrs J.A Williams, Headteacher. 
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